
Grove Elected President of Greenville County Bar
Association
December 14, 2022

Media Contact
Erica Gianetti
Marketing & Communications Supervisor
erica.gianetti@mgclaw.com

GREENVILLE, SC – Attorney Katie Grove in MGC’s Greenville office was named
president of the Greenville County Bar Association and will serve as one of the
four officials elected into office for 2023. For over five years, she has been
heavily involved in the organization, serving as the membership committee
chair from 2016-2019, treasurer in 2020, pro bono association board in 2021
and president-elect in 2022. Grove is also a member of the South Carolina Bar
Association, South Carolina Trial Attorneys’ Association and the Haynsworth-
Perry American Inn of Court.

Grove has more than 10 years of experience defending clients in workers'
compensation matters. She received a Juris Doctor and Bachelor of Science
from the University of South Carolina. Grove has been recognized locally and
nationally for her workers’ compensation practice; she was named a Rising
Star in 2019 and 2020 by South Carolina Super Lawyers, Legal Elite of the
Upstate by Greenville Business Magazine from 2020-2022 and Best Lawyers©:
Ones to Watch from 2021-2023.

The purpose of the Greenville County Bar Association is to promote the
common business and professional interests of lawyers practicing in Greenville
County. Each year, the Bar elects four officers: president, vice president,
secretary and treasurer. These attorneys and numerous committee chairs
volunteer their time to the organization.
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